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1.​ President (Jennifer - pres.rhhsbb@gmail.com) 
○​ Welcome! There are going to be elections tonight.  
○​ Upcoming events:  

■​ Winterguard will be participating in Effingham County's parent show on 
March 20th 

■​ Winterguard home show will be at RHHS on March 25th - time to be 
announced later 

■​ Spring concert - April 24th at 6:30 pm in the east gym. 
■​ Awards night - Saturday, May 3rd at 6:30 East Cafeteria (cake, cupcakes, 

drinks) and senior slideshow​
*If you're the parent of a senior, be on the lookout for an email probably in 
the next week, which will outline all the information that we're going to 
need for the senior slideshow. 

○​ Thanks for all the diaper donations for Ethan and Annie! 
○​ Elections: candidates for president - Alan Boyes, secretary - Sonal Reed, 

treasurer, we have two candidates - Sharon Boyes and Shelly Romero, 
fundraising coordinator - Jill Mock and returning for either her seventh or eighth 
year as assets coordinator - Tanya Clements​
Nobody has shown any interest right now in vice president or the volunteer 
coordinator positions. So we'll be talking with people over the next couple of 
weeks, and at some point, there'll be some positions that we'll end up appointing.​
 

2.​ Treasurer (Molly - treas.rhhsbb@gmail.com) 
○​ Finances have been fairly stable and have not changed too much from last 

month. We had 131,000 total last month, and we are at 130,000 this month. No 
significant inflows or outflows  

 

3.​ Director’s Report 
○​ Since the last meeting, we had All-State Band - 4 students and 5 more right on 

the line. 
○​ LGPE was last week with straight superiors for all 3 bands. 
○​ Coming up for class placements, auditions for brass and woodwind players in the 

next couple of weeks 
○​ Class setup for next year - In the fall, we will have wind ensemble first block.​

And in the spring, we will have wind ensemble, first block, like now. We will have 
our top band meet all year long in that class. The only difference is that 
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percussion won't be in there in the fall. Percussion will have their own separate 
class in the fall. Second block next year will be wind symphony. That's our 
second band. It'll be slightly different in the fall and the spring.​
In the fall, wind symphony will be a very, very big class. And then in the spring, 
we're going to take that wind symphony class and split it into two other bands.​
So in the fall, the four classes will go wind ensemble, wind symphony, and then 
we'll have our planning period, and then percussion class, the last period of the 
day. And then in the spring, we'll have wind ensemble first block, wind symphony, 
second block. And then we'll have our concert bands third. 

○​ First time we have had a winter guard in 16 years, and it has been great! 
 

4.​ President (Jennifer) 
○​ All right, so our executive board for next year:​

President: Alan Boyes​
Secretary: Sonal Reed​
Treasurer: Shelly Romero​
Fundraising coordinator: Jill Mock​
Assets coordinator: Tanya Clements​
We will still be talking with people who might be interested in the vice president 
position as well as volunteer coordinator. We're also going to have some 
additional appointed positions as well. And we need you guys, so we definitely 
cannot do it without you. We appreciate everything that you guys do, but we 
definitely, definitely need the help set.​
 


